
Submission. 

In my opinion any further construction/extension of the Collaroy/Narrabeen seawall needs 
rigorous exhibition for community consultation. 

The beach is NOT exclusive use to beachfront property owners & all proposed construction 
should NOT be hidden behind current planning policy. 

This information should be displayed for the community to consider.

Northern beaches council & NSW state government planning should reconsider their approach 
to planning around properties that directly impact Narrabeen/Collaroy beachfront.

I believe the current consultation is not appropriate as the neighbouring properties are also 
considering protection by the proposed Seawall. 

Please make this process transparent immediately! 

The community has come together with the second Line in the sand protest on 27th of 
November 2021 but unfortunately Northern Beaches Council, you are not listening. 

I am totally opposed any further extension of the seawall. I am a surfer who grew up surfing at 
the beach over the last 40 years & have seen the impacts of large storm events but believe 
their is a better way to look after the beach. 

This beach is too important to be left to short sighted policy, make the planning transparent & 
let’s get it right now!

Best Regards

Matt Hardy
Narrabeen Resident 
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